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Greetings everyone, and welcome to the new Orange Lounge Radio website!    Our old
website was badly in need of a tuneup, and we'd like to thank very much OLR staff members
Deekman and VxJasonxV for all of their help in making this happen.
 
 
We hope to bring you some more regular updates in the style of what you've come to hear on
our Sunday night shows. We'll be expanding our writing staff a tad to bring you some more
game reviews and coverage from all the conventions and expos that we can get to!
 
 
Thanks as always for supporting independent broadcasting!
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